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Announcements
There will be open gym for badminton on Friday, January 31st at 3:30 in the side gyms.
There will be a meeting at lunch on Monday, February 3rd for anyone interested in tryout for Varsity Boys volleyball.
Just a reminder that the Connecto Scholarship workshop is happening today after school in F107.  Everyone is welcome.
